
CHESTERFIELD TWP ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Please take notice that the Chesterfield Township Environmental Commission will have a special 

meeting to approve the revised meeting location, times and dates; to discuss the remaining allocation 

of funds from the Sustainable Jersey Composting Grant and also to reaffirm the decision regarding 

the purchase of informational flyers on September 12, 2022 at 6:30pm at the Chesterfield Township 

Municipal Building located at 295 Bordentown-Chesterfield Road, Chesterfield, New Jersey  

 

      Aggie Napoleon 

             Environmental Commission Board Secretary  
  


